
5The Delgaudio Report

1)  Does Loudoun County need to replace and renovate aging community assets 
such as the Sterling Fire & Rescue Safety Center, the Sterling Community Center, 
and the Sterling Library?

p Yes          p No          p Maybe

2)  Has Supervisor Delgaudio’s initiative to ban panhandlers at busy intersections 
been good for Sterling?

p Yes          p No          p Maybe

3)  Should Loudoun County fight the Federal Government’s unannounced reloca-
tion of 210 unaccompanied illegal alien children here to Loudoun County, especial-
ly to Sterling, at an annual cost of more than $2.5 million to the Loudoun County 
Public Schools alone?

p Yes          p No          p Maybe

4)  Which bus services should be available from Sterling to the new Silver Line 
Metro Stations?

p Morning Commute          p Evening Commute         p Daytime
p Weekends         p Direct Bus to DC         p Direct Bus to Pentagon

Please fill out and return to:
Supervisor Eugene Delgaudio

1 Harrison St., S.E., Fifth Floor
P.O. Box 7000

Leesburg, VA 20177-7000
Fall 2014

Tell me what you think!
	 Dear Sterling neighbor,

	 Thank you for giving me the privilege of representing you on the Board of 
Supervisors.  I need your help to work for lower taxes, less government spending, 
safe streets and a vibrant Sterling community.

     Just fill out this survey and send it back to my county office at 1 Harrison 
St. S.E., Fifth Floor, P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg VA  20177.

	 You may also call me at home here in Sterling any time at 703-421-4599 or  
e-mail me at Eugene.Delgaudio@loudoun.gov.  

	 Sincerely,

	 EUGENE DELGAUDIO
	 Your Sterling Supervisor


